
Walhalla Goldfields Railway  
Extension Feasibility Study  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community workshops 
 

Date: Monday, 20th October 2025 
Venue: Moe Library 
Time: 4.30 - 6.30 pm 

 

Date: Tuesday, 21st October 2025 
Venue: Erica Hall  

Time: 4.30 - 6.30 pm 
 

Date: Monday, 27th October 2025 
Venue: Online 

Time: 5 pm - 6 pm 
 

Date: Tuesday, 28th October 2025 
Venue: Mechanics Institute, Walhalla 

Time: 4.30 - 6.30 pm 
 

Date: Monday, 3rd November 2025 
Venue: Online 
Time: 5 - 6 pm 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We want to hear from you! The Walhalla Goldfields Railway is doing an extension 
feasibility study, and your voice matters. 
 

Come share your thoughts and be part of the conversation! 
 

At this workshop, we’ll: 

• Listen to your ideas, expectations, and concerns. 

• Talk about how the extension could reflect community values & heritage. 

• Discuss possible impacts (environment, traffic, tourism).    

• Explore how the railway can bring benefits to the region. 
• Work together to build long-term partnerships and community pride. 

Your input will help shape the future of the Walhalla Railway. 

To register, please click this link or scan the QR Code. 
CERC@federation.edu.au      Phone: 51 226440  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=D031zczM9Uunc5EHkn08Wy76UC3qZbRLvV_Yehfn4XdUQVJXMDEzS0g0UDBORThRSlZPOE41QUNLVS4u
mailto:CERC@federation.edu.au

